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RE:  Parent Resource Center  
 
September 20, 2019 
 
Dear Lake City Family! 
 
We are excited to inform you, that as in the past, we have a Parent Resource Center this school 
year!  The Parent Resource Center (PRC) is located in Room 323.  While we do not have a Parent 
Liaison this school year, the PRC will still be available to parents.  The PRC will be accessible on 
the following days and times: 
 
  Mondays 7:15 AM-8:30 AM and     2:00 PM-3:00 PM 

Tuesdays 7:15 AM-8:30 AM and     2:00 PM-3:00 PM  
Wednesdays 7:15 AM-8:30 AM and     2:00 PM-3:00 PM 
Thursdays 7:15 AM-8:30 AM and     2:00 PM-3:00 PM 
Fridays 7:15 AM-8:30 AM and     2:00 PM-3:00 PM 
 

The Parent Resource Center is also available by appointment.  Our PRC provides computer access 
and materials that parents can borrow to use at home with your children.  Please contact our 
school counselor, Mrs. Lisa Whigham by phone at 770.473.3229  or by email at 
lisa.whigham@clayton.k12.ga.us if you have questions regarding the use of the Parent Resource 
Center (PRC). 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Erica R. Johnson  
Principal 
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